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Houle, Brian (Crofton)

From: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 1:09 PM
To: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Subject: Cowichan Watershed Update: July 23, 2024

Good afternoon everyone, 
 
The lake level is now at 81% full and continues to show predicted rate of drop at controlled flow of 7.08 cms. 
 
The lake level trend has been revised to illustrate what we can expect in coming few months of dry summer weather. 
The pink dashed (sloped line) is the rule curve that was in place prior to 2013 and represents the expected rate of decline in lake level, 1 cm 
drop each day. 
In 2013, province revised the rule curve to have it begin to decline on July 31 while the previous license required lake level decline to begin 
on July 9. 
 
As you project forward from current lake level, you can see in the trend that the lake level does not reach the alarm red line, last day of 4.5 
cms until early November. 
It is highly likely that rainfall will arrive before early November and currently a low risk of needing to reduce river flows below 7 cms until mid-
September at the earliest and possibly not at all. 
2024 continues to be a strong year with adequate lake level to allow maximum flow rate in the river through to the end of the hot summer 
season. 
 
Regards, 
Brian 
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Brian Houle – Catalyst Crofton 
A Paper Excellence Company 
Manager, Environment 
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Cell: 250-715-8718 
www.paperexcellence.com 
 

This email and its contents are for the exclusive benefit of Paper Excellence Canada Holdings. 
 
Legal Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachment(s) are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and do not copy, use or disclose it to any other person.  


